
 

 

   26th April 2018 

Persistence   Confidence   Getting Along   Organisation   Resilience 

From the Assistant Principal 
 
School Council 
School Council was held on Monday 23rd April at 6pm in the staffroom. A number of items were discussed including the tabling 
of the 2017 Annual Report to the School Community (this will be on the school website under About > Reports), a report on the 
2017 School Review, building update (as reported in last weekôs Newsletter), and reports from each of the sub-committees.   
 

School Photos 
School photos are to be held on Wednesday  2nd May. The students received an envelope last week with the details, if you did not 
receive this, please check your childôs bag and if not there, contact the Office as soon as possible.  
 
As always, please ensure your child/ren  is/are wearing the correct school uniform, including shoes and hairbands. The Grade 6s 
will have a graduation photo taken and it is important that they wear their  2018 Grade 6 tops. 

 
Motherôs Day 
Motherôs Day is not far away and this year we are having a breakfast to celebrate. It will be held at 8am on Wednesday, 9th May 
from 8am to 9am. To help with catering, can you please click here https://goo.gl/tqQ6Tg  and complete the required info (your 
name and how many children will be eating with you). By Monday 7th May at 12pm.  There will be a lucky door prize that has 
been donated by the  P&F. 
 
We are looking for some  for some dads, grand fathers, uncles to help cook the eggs, bacon and gluten free sausages . If you can 
help out, please contact the office asap.  
 

ANZAC Day Commemoration  
We would like to invite you to join us at our ANZAC Day commemoration at school on Friday the 27th April at 3:10pm. Our 
school leaders will be conducting a short service, paying our respects to those who have fought for us.  
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Working Bee 
We are going to have a ósplitô Working Bee. We understand that not all families who may wish to participate can on a 
Saturday morning. The first option is to hep out on Thursday, 3rd May from 4pm to 6pm , the second is to volunteer on 
Saturday morning (5th) from 9am to 12pm.  
 
Jobs include:  
 Tan bark under both playgrounds (this will be ordered to arrive after lunch on Thursday) 
 Bottom of slides - rubber mats replaced/fixed 
 All ceiling fans and heaters cleaned in both buildings 
 Asian Hut - board replaced 
 BER - painting/cleaning (external) 
 Graffiti removed from outdoor stage and water tanks 
 Moving items in the stage in the hall (Saturday only) 

 

Breakfast Club 
I attended Breakfast club this morning and we had 7 students attend. I would like to thank Meagan and Stephanie  for 
volunteering to help out. If you can volunteer (you also require a Working With Children Check), please  add you name to this 
document https://goo.gl/TdcgYL.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Farmersô Market 
Our next Farmersô Market is coming up on Sunday 13th May. If you can help out, please send an email to Narelle at 
marketing@goldstreamrv.com.au before the 6th May. We have a number of events planned for the day including GUMBOOT 
THROWING as a fundraiser for Melissa who, 18 months ago, was diagnosed with a Stage 4 Glioblastoma Brain Tumour. 
Melissa is 52 and the mother to two beautiful girls, Sophie and Bella.  We also have music from Kate Finkelstein and all your 
usual favourites. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Patrick Walsh 

https://goo.gl/TdcgYL
mailto:marketing@goldstreamrv.com.au


 

 

A cheery message for all of our Bonbeach Bookworms this week, not one but 
two students have completed their Victorian Premiers Reading Challenge 2018. 
A huge standing ovation for Stella King-Stemmer and Ryder King-Stemmer!! 
Walk tall and be proud.  
Our total books read is now 278. If all 324 students met the required Challenge, 
we will have read over 5,000 books!!!! 
 
Keep up the page turning! 
Miss Thomas 

Congratulations 
 
I would like to wish Alisa Bilous (JMW) a belated 
congratulations for her efforts during the Manga High 
Maths Challenge that we participated in last term. Alisa 
achieved equal second in the challenge, and 
unfortunately we missed her name when we published 
the school newsletter. 
 
Well done Alisa! 
 

-ÏÔÈÅÒȭÓ $ÁÙ "ÒÅÁËÆÁÓÔ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ -ÁÙ 
ωÔÈ ψÁÍ-ωÁÍ 
Calling all mums/special persons, you are invited to a Motherôs 

Day breakfast at the school. Please register your attendance by 

Monday May 7th via the form on Compass for catering purposes. 

If there are any dads/grandads who can help with the BBQ, 

please contact the office by Friday 4th May. 
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 JDB  Pia T  
 JKM  Rowan S  
 JST  Louis S  
 
 JBK  Alice V  
 JBS  Asha B  
 JDJ   Ava C  
 JMW  Maive D  
  
 MLH  Mia S 
 MKM  Sienna P  
 MMM  Ben D  
   

 Senior School:  Stella K-S, Jethro S, Baxter T and Jason W 
 
 Sport: JKM 
 Art:  SC  
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
TERM 2 
 
Wed 2/5   School Photos 
Fri 11/5   Pre-School Sub-Committee Meeting 9am-11am 
     Final day for Year 6-7 Transition forms to be returned 
Sun 13/5   Bonbeach Farmers�¶��Market 8:30-12pm 
Mon 14/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 1 
Tue 15/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 2     
Wed 16/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 3      
Thur 17/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 4 
Fri 18/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 5 
Mon21/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 6 
Tue 22/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 7 
Wed 23/5   Prep to Yr 2 Swimming Program-Session 8 
Fri 8/6    Pre-School Sub-Committee Meeting 9am-11am 
 
Sun 10/6   Bonbeach Farmers�¶��Market 8:30-12pm 
Sun 8/7   Bonbeach Farmers�¶��Market 8:30-12pm 
Fri 29/6   Last day of term 2-students dismissed at 2:30pm 
 
 

 
 


